
	
  
	
  

	
  
	
  

Are you a mental health professional who has OCD? 
 

If so, join us for the inaugural meeting of the  
Therapists with OCD Special Interest Group (SIG) 

Saturday, August 1  
IOCDF Conference in Boston 

 
To RSVP, email the facilitators by July 31: 

 
Nathaniel Van Kirk 

nathaniel.vankirk@gmail.com  
 

Shala Nicely 
shala@BeyondTheDoubt.com   

 
We hope to see you there!  


